
Dear Parents,  

Congratulations to our brave and adventurous Year 4 pupils 

who have just returned from their two night residential. They 

were wonderfully behaved, independent and collaborative  

during their trip and were a credit to the school. Well done 

each and everyone of you! A massive thank you also to the 

staff that accompanied them to Horstead who had a few 

sleepless nights and very busy days, a well deserved rest this 

weekend! 

A very big well done to the football team that won 3-1 this 

week. They also looked fabulous in their new Kits very kindly 

sponsored by DANCO. 

If you have a child in Reception or Year 1, it would be very 

helpful if your child could have some spare clothes in a bag on 

their peg please. We are often very short of extra kit and if 

children get wet or muddy it is becoming a struggle to find 

them a change of clothes, if they have an extra pair of       

trousers and socks on the peg it will help enormously. 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

March 

1st—Class Group Photographs 

8th—Year 1 to Africa Alive 

17th & 18th—Year 5 Residential to 

 London Theatre & Sights 

24th—Last day of Term 

April 

11th—Children Return to School 

May 

2nd—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

9th—13th—SATs Week 

16th—20th—Year 6 Residential to 

 Mersey Island, Essex 

30th—Half Term 

June 

6th—Children Return to School 

July 

20th—Last day of Term 
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Swimming—Year 5 

Year 5 will be swimming on Monday 29th February. 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat 

to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

Bag 2 School—Recycling 

Please return bags to school by  Thursday 10th March 

Extra bags are available from the School Office. 

Class Group Photographs—Reception to Year 6 

‘Tempest Photography’ will be coming into school on Tuesday 1st March 

to take class photographs. 

Would you please send your child in full winter uniform on that day.   

Reception Class - Foundation Stage Sweatshirts and white polo shirt.           

KS1 & KS2—shirt and tie. 

Thank you for your help with this.  

Scholastic Book Club 

Please can all book orders be returned by  Monday 7th March to the School 

Office with cheques made payable to Scholastic Ltd. World Book Day tokens 

can be used with this catalogue. PLEASE NOTE: payment is to be made by 

cheque or card only. NO CASH will be accepted. Thank you. 

Football Result                       
On Wednesday 24th February St John’s played a Cup game at home against 

Buxton Primary School. The final score was St John’s 3—Buxton 0 

Well done to all the team for getting through to the next round. 

Netball Result 

On Thursday 25th February St John’s played a league game against Tunstead 

Primary. 

The final score was St John’s 10—Tunstead 4. 

Well done to all the team on a fantastic result! 


